
 

 
 

29 November 2016 
Hale Trenoweth & Associated (PTY) Ltd  
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
LETTER OF THANKS 

 
 

Thank you for your generous donation to Nebo Primary School, Ravensmead. Thanks 

to your contribution and commitment to the cause of education in our community, we 
are able to increase awareness and raise funds for the parents from our school who 

are unable to provide even basic education for their children, due to various factors.  
 

We appreciate your effort and all that you have done to ensure that more children get 
educated and therefore, have a brighter future. With the help of donations that we 

receive from patrons such as yourself, and other events that we organize like fetes, 
book collections drives, etc. we raise money and collect books to donate to the cause. 

The money is used to buy books and help pay salaries. 
 

As we successfully fulfil our mission of educating more children in lesser developed 
communities, we also aim at educating their parents to enable them to help their 

children cope with their studies. It is only due to the patronage of people like you that 
we have managed to work towards achieving our mission. 

 

Thank you again for all your contributions to our cause. 
 

Kind regards 
 

 
MR. NIGEL ANDREWS 

ACTING PRINCIPAL 
 

 Nebo Primêre Skool 
STROEBELSTRAAT 
RAVENSMEAD 
7493 

Nebo Primary School 
STROEBEL STREET 
RAVENSMEAD 
7493 
 
 
 
 

TELEPHONE:  021 932 6640 
TELEFAX:  021 931 6486 

 
EMAIL: neboprimary2013@gmail.com 

 

   

   


